
July 6, 2021 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a/Liberty; Distribution 
Rate Case; Request for Hearing 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

Liberty, the Office of the Consumer Advocate (OCA) and the former Staff of the Public 
Utilities Commission filed a Settlement Agreement in this case on June 30, 2021.  This Settlement 
Agreement provides for rate changes effective August 1, 2021 and requires the Liberty, OCA and 
Staff to use best efforts to obtain Commission approval of the Settlement before July 30, 2021. 
Settlement at 22 (Section 15).  

 Pursuant to this provision, Staff of the Department of Energy (successor to Staff of the Public 
Utilities Commission) on behalf of Liberty and OCA, respectfully requests that the Commission hold 
a hearing on July 13, 2021 to consider approval of this Settlement. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Paul B. Dexter 
Staff Attorney 

INTERIM COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
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